
 

 

19 March 2020  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Home Learning 
 
Following the government’s announcement yesterday, schools will be closed from Monday 23 March 
for most students until further notice.  We will therefore move to home learning.    
 
Paper copies of work for home learning will be given to pupils who are in school today. This includes: 

 writing tasks 

 comprehension booklets 

 and phonics for children who need it (though this section should not be completed if not 
appropriate for your child) 

 
If your child is not currently in school, work will be available for collection from the office on Thursday 
19 and Friday 20 March from 11-2pm on both days.  Please note, you will NOT be able to pick up the 
packs after 2pm on either day.  
 
To comply with guidance for social distancing, please collect the papers and leave school immediately. 
Thank you. 
 
Don’t worry, there are also lots of links to remote-access learning platforms on our school website:  
 

https://www.carterhatchjunelt.org/page/?title=Learning+at+Home&pid=32 
 
Your child will be able to access SeeSaw, Twinkl, BBC Bitesize, MyMaths, Maths Watch, Times Table 
Rockstars, Science Sparks, The Kids Science Challenge and many other sites from home at the click of a 
button. 
 
Further updates and homework will be uploaded as necessary.  
 
Thank you all for your ongoing support and co-operation - it is much appreciated.  These are, indeed, 
exceptional times. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher 
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